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Gun found at McCluer High School 

 
 
FLORISSANT, MO- On February 12, 2019 McCluer High School administration 

received a report that a student had a loaded handgun on the school campus. School 

administration along with a Florissant Police School Resource officer immediately 

investigated and located the student and the handgun. The student was arrested and 

the case will be forwarded to the St. Louis County Prosecuting Attorney’s office.             

                                                                                           

A second student who is a juvenile was also arrested for taking possession of the gun 

from the other student and hiding it in a book bag. This student was referred to St. 

Louis County Family Court. 

 

We are committed to working with our School Districts in order to keep our schools a 

safe and secure learning environment and this continues to show the great working 

relationship that our school resource officer has with school administration. For anything 

further please contact the Ferguson Florissant School District. 
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